
 

Memo 
 
 

Date:  December 3 , 2023 
 
To:  Families of LIGHT Christian Academy 
 
From:  Pastor Thomas Odom, Head of School 
 
Re:  Fall Picture Packets and Retakes 

Fall Picture Packets 
Fall Portraits were sent home with students today. To simplify the picture process for all students, LCA has set up a 
package deal with Strawbridge Studios to include a fall portrait package, a spring portrait package, and a yearbook at the 
cost of $100 per student. For our students receiving a scholarship, this fee is covered by the scholarship program. For 
our private pay families, this cost will be billed on your December statement. If you have any questions regarding the 
above information, please contact the school office. 
 
Picture Retakes 
Picture Retake Day is tomorrow Wednesday, December 4. In order for your student to be eligible for retakes they must 
have been absent on picture day or returned their picture packet tomorrow, if you are not satisfied with your student’s 
pictures. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 
Thanks! 


